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1. Click this link: https://purchase.nebg.org/Performance.aspx?pid=7580.  
 

2. You will see the page below. Click “LOGIN.” If you are already logged in, skip to #4. If you are not a member, but would like to register 
and attend, please reach out to Diana West at dwest@nebg.org.  
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3. Login using the credentials you use to make all purchases at New England Botanic Garden at Tower Hill. Don’t have login credentials, but 
are a member? Please reach out to Diana West at dwest@nebg.org. If you are not a member and would like to attend, please reach out 
to Diana West. 
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4. The next screen will now show a box under “Quantity.” Please use the minus and plus buttons to add the appropriate amount of 
registrants. Then, in each of the boxes below answer the relevant question with “Yes,” “No,” or “Abstain.” The documents you are voting 
on can be found here: https://nebg.org/182-annual-meeting/. If nothing is written in the box, an “Abstain” vote will be counted. 
 
If you are registering more than 1 person and you want to vote differently, please note the different votes in the boxes. If you are voting 
the same, we will note down your responses based on how many people are registered. 
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5. Now click “ADD TO CART.” The next screen should look similar to the one below. Click “COMPLETE PURCHASE.” 
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6. The final screen you will see will look similar to the one below. You will also receive a confirmation email. Please check your spam or junk 
folder if you do not receive it. The confirmation email will include the Zoom link for the meeting, but we will also send out the Zoom link 
to all recipients just prior to the meeting. You may attend in-person or virtually. Still have questions? Do not hesitate to reach out to 
Diana West at dwest@nebg.org.  
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